
CUSTOMS AND EXCISE  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 
 

CLOSURE OF CUSTOMS ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDING 
 

 

Please be advised that the department will hold a General Staff Meeting 

today 11
th

 August, 2015 at 3:00pm, at the Customs Long Room area on 

the ground floor of the Administrative Building. 

 

To this end, the Administrative Building will be closed for business 

from 3:00 pm.  All other Customs areas will be opened as normal. 

 

Your usual cooperation is solicited. 

 

 

 

 

Comptroller of  

Customs & Excise  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


